
CITY OF WILMINGTON 
SURPLUS FIVE (5) BOAT BUMPERS

 AUCTION-ONLINE 
WILMINGTON, NORTH CAROLINA 

On Monday, June 17, 2024, the City of Wilmington will offer a surplus for auction online at 
www.GovDeals.com.  The auction will end on Monday, July 1st, 2024. 

The auction includes five (5) Boat Bumpers.

There will be an item inspection day on Wednesday, June 26, 2024, from 1:00PM-3:00PM at the 
following location with inspection contact information provided below.  Inspection by appointments is 
required. 

Engineering: 201 North Water Street, Wilmington, NC 28401 
Inspection Appointment Contact: Mike Naklicki, (910) 341-5897, mike.naklicki@wilmingtonnc.gov 

Any questions regarding the auction should be directed to Alissa Guarascio at (910) 341-7886. 

The City reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to add or delete items, as desired. 

Daryle L. Parker 
Purchasing Manager 
City of Wilmington 
Advertised: June 12, 2024 
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